STREET & ALLEY COMMITTEE MEETING
3/10/2021

9:00 AM @ COMMUNITY BUILDING

Call to Order 9:01 AM
Roll Call - Rod Randall, Jenni Marner, Grant Corum.

Matt Bernius joined at 9:21 AM,
Public Comment — None

New Business
1. Discussion on Budget Considerations for FY 2021-2022

Discussion was led by Grant C. and he presented a map of chip & oil plans for the summer of
2021. Matt B. suggested adding the 400 block of Logan St. to the plan. Detailed areas for
concrete street and alley repairs were discussed with the committee.

Grant C. informed the committee that CSl is currently working on an estimate for a portion of
100E at Route 133 (east of CHI). Matt B. asked Grant C. to make contact with the IDOT regional
office in Paris to discuss the project and to inquire about a direct contact for the Village on this
project. It was also mentioned that we should talk to CHI about the project after we have an
engineer estimate.

The sidewalk survey being performed by Coles County Regional planning was discussed, as well.
Grant C. reported that he had reviewed the survey and felt like it was about two-thirds
complete. Grant C. recommended starting with red (high risk) areas around the schools for
sidewalk replacement. The Safe Routes to School program via IDOT was discussed and Jenni M.
informed the group that it is currently postponed until the fall of 2021.

In addition, a few small drainage projects were discussed, as well as, the 50/50 purchase
(water/sewer & general fund) of a new 1 ton truck for the Public Works Department.

General Discussion - None

Adjourned 9:42 AM
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